
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Appendix H 

 

Certifications 

 

October 27, 2022 

 

 

 

The 2022 Metropolitan Planning Area Self Certification document is included 

in this appendix. On September 26, 2022, the Federal Transit Administration 

and the Federal Highway Administration jointly certified that the planning 

process conducted by the Puget Sound Regional Council meets the 

requirements of 23 CFR 450, Section 334(b)(i).   

 

 

 

   



Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Information 

Individuals requiring reasonable accommodations may request written materials in alternate formats, 

sign language interpreters, physical accessibility accommodations, or other reasonable 

accommodations by contacting the ADA Coordinator, Thu Le, at 206-464-6175, with two weeks’ 

advance notice. Persons who are deaf or hard of hearing may contact the ADA Coordinator, 

Thu Le, through TTY Relay 711.  

Title VI Notice 

PSRC fully complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related statutes and regulations in 

all programs and activities. For more information, or to obtain a Title VI Complaint Form, visit 

https://www.psrc.org/title-vi 

Language Assistance 

 Arabic | 中文 Chinese | Deutsch German | Français French | 한국어 Korean | Русский ةيبرعلا |

Russian | Español Spanish | Tagalog | Tiếng viê ̂t Vietnamese 

— visit https://www.psrc.org/contact-center/language-assistance  

Funding for this document provided in part by member jurisdictions, grants from the U.S. Department 

of Transportation, Federal Transit Administration, Federal Highway Administration and Washington 

State Department of Transportation.  

Additional copies of this document may be obtained by contacting: 

Puget Sound Regional Council  

Information Center 

1011 Western Avenue, Suite 500  

Seattle, Washington 98104-1035 

206-464-7532 | info@psrc.org | psrc.org September 2022 




